
Although restrictions are being lifted on Monday 19th July, we are conscious that Covid is still prevalent in 
the community and we want to ensure the safety of our team + customers. This is what life will look like at 
The Cliff House + The Lighthouse from 19.07.2021.  We will continue to review this weekly. 

MASKS: When in close contact with customers, our teams will wear a mask. This means 
when they are taking an order, delivering food + drink to the table or having a conversa-
tion within 1 metre inside. You may see them without a mask on, if they are working out-
side or in an area not close to customers, e.g. setting up tables or making drinks behind 
the bar. 

BAR SERVICE: Our restaurant and terrace will remain full table service, you will be able 
to order at the inside (and at the Cliff House outside) bar. We do ask that you enjoy your 
drink away from the bars though please, as we do not want to encourage any conges-
tion or crowding. Bar tables will no longer be able to be booked, and we will move back 
to first come- first served for these tables. Allowing you to pop out for a spontaneous 
drink again!

TRACK + TRACE: This is no longer mandatory, so we will not ask you to do it. Our QR 
code will still be displayed for those who want to. 

TABLE SIZE: Whilst there is no legal limit anymore, we will still have limits on the availa-
bility of large tables at any one time. We always advise booking a table inside to ensure 
that we can accommodate you. 

TESTING: Our teams all take a minimum of two lateral flow tests a  
week to ensure they are Covid free. 

BE KIND: Our teams have had to adapt to changing systems every couple of months, 
enforcing new rules and regulations whilst wearing masks for long periods of time. They 
are doing their best to deliver fantastic food, drink + service in busy restaurants on top 
of these pressures. Please be kind to them, a smile goes a long way.

If you have any questions, please call or e-mail us direct.

The Cliff House 01425 619333 info@thecliffhouse.co.uk 

The Lighthouse 01590 718040 hello@thelighthousemilford.co.uk 


